
         

 

 

 

 

 

Term 2 Awards 

 Best Team Players. 

 

Most Improved in Multi- skills (KS1) Tag Rugby (KS2)    

 Pearl- The Best Sporting Class! 

 

     Ready, Steady, Go! 

January 2017 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Year 5/6 Tag Rugby Competition – 10th January 2017 

The following children, Noah, Jasper, Tommy, Oliver, Freddy, George, Scarlet and Charlotte took part 

in a Tag- Rugby competition. 

 

All of the children showed great team spirit and tactics which got us into the final, where we lost 8-6, 

in a very tight matched game.  

    

Thank you to Mrs Shrewsbury, who went with the children to this event.  

Ballet- Friday 20th January 2017 

 

On Friday, 48 of us, had a wonderful time, when we went to 

the Bristol Hippodrome to watch ‘The Nutcracker’. 

It was an excellent performance; both the adults and children 

were mesmerised whilst watching.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Pursey 

 

PE Leader  

What’s happening in February… 

During the week beginning Monday 6th February, we 

will be having our next inter-year group competitions.  

Key stage 2 will be putting their newly learnt hockey 

skills into action. 

Key stage 1 will be playing a variety of games to show 

their developing multi skills.  

 Wheelchair Basketball- Monday 20th February  

A visit from Kevin Ogbourne. Kevin was born with spina bifida. When he was a child, 

he found things difficult, but he tried his best to join in everything, even though he 

found sport quite difficult as it caused him lots of pain. Kevin decided that even though 

he was in a wheelchair, he still wanted to be involved in sport and joined a wheelchair 

basketball club. He learned how to play himself and competed at a high level. Now, he 

coaches both able and disabled people to play wheelchair basketball, proving that he 

can do anything that anyone can do!  An inspiring lesson for all our children to learn.  

Kevin will be teaching children how to play wheelchair basketball. All children will have 

a chance to play the game in wheelchairs created especially for playing sports.  They 

will also have the opportunity to ask Kevin questions about his life and his sport.  

 

 British Heart Foundation Dodgeball Event 

Look out for a letter and a sponsorship form coming soon….. 

 

All children will have the opportunity on Monday 27th February to take part in 

dodgeball to raise money for both Alexander Hosea and The British Heart 

Foundation. 


